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We were up there in Oslo. Right near. I forget whether it was Oslo.
Somewhere in Scandinavia and we went over to Moscow and saw it.

But McIntire spoke and referred to it that way! He critisized
Clark and Miliheim in the Beacon and attacked them so, and then
after all that when Niliheirn left the ACCC to go with the school
at Clark Summit, he got a phone call that McIntire would like to
see him. He was not in the office. They told him he had gone over
to NJ to see someone. He said, How can I get in touch with him?
He got in touch with him there and said, Will you come over and
see me? So he went over to see him, and said, You don't want to
go to that little school to work for them with your gifts. He
said, Come here and be my assistant!

Miliheim said, I nearly fell over. The way he'd been attacking
me. Now he was wanting me to come and be his assistant. He does
not realize that e-p-l-e people don't take that kind of attack.
He doesn't realize that. He never was that way as a young fellow
I don't believe but he's too busy to think things through and
he gets this complex that you must follow me in everything. It's
sad. Because there are a lot of things he has put effort on that
perhaps the effort would be better put on other things, but I'd
like to see somebody put effort on them, on just about everything
he's been putting it)on!

But I feel he has a gift he could be using to accomplish far
more for the Lord, and I think he's created an antagonism against
himself that ±i4 cuts down on his usefulness, tremendously.

I was sorry when I had to leave him, etc. but I can see why
people get this attitude toward him. I don't take that attitude
toward him but to look at his recent Beacons would seem thathe
does toward me. Yet when you thinkhe went after Miliheim mush
stronger than he has against me, and thenhe turned axdx around
and askedhim to work with him!

Maybe that's all we ought to do today.
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